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Upcoming Events

Friday, October 6th
Grading Day - No School

October 9th - October 13th
Fall Break - No School

Tuesday, October 17th
Boo Bash Fundraiser and PTO
Meeting at Peter Piper Pizza

(Broadway Location across from Park
Place Mall)

Wednesday, October 25th
Professional Learning Day - No School

Tuesday, October 27th
Schoolwide Halloween Costume

Parade at 9:00am and Fall Festival
from 5:30-7:30pm

October 31st
Cafecito – Kinder and First Grade

Teachers present

Character Strong Trait of the Month

Gratitude
We are looking forward to focusing on Gratitude this month! One way to think
about Gratitude is “choosing to appreciate the people and things in our lives.”

Practicing Gratitude can increase our well-being and our happiness. 
Gratitude is 1 of 3 traits we will focus on throughout the year that helps

students Be Well. Throughout the school, students will be developing skills like
emotion regulation, positive self-talk, and stress management.


